
 

 
Notice of proposed changes to CSET Admissions 

Arrangements for the academic year 2022/2023 
 

 

CSET is consulting on its proposed admission arrangements for the academic year 2022/23. The 
consultation will be open from 9th December 2020 to 31st January 2021. The full draft arrangements 
for all schools can be read at www.cset.co.uk/policies Paper copies are also available on request.  
 
The main changes are as follows: 

 

1. Year 7 at Marlwood School currently has a Published Admission Number (PAN) 
of 210 into Year 7. From September 2022 it is proposed to reduce the PAN to 
150. 

 
2. An increase in places in the Access Centre at Lyde Green Primary School from 

12 to 16. 

 
 

Feedback, comments, queries and requests for copies of the policy should be addressed to: 
 

Heather MacCallum 
PA to the CEO 

CSET Partnership Centre 
Mangotsfield School site 

Rodway Hill 
Mangotsfield 

Bristol 
BS16 9LH 

 
Tel: 01454 862581 

 
Email: heather.maccallum@cset.co.uk  
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